
 

Questions and Answers for 
RFP for Environmental Consulting Services for the Lower Sutter Bypass Anadromous Fish 

Habitat Restoration Planning Project 
 
 

1. In the email notification, the due date is shown as 10/30, but within the RFP it says 11/2. Which 
is correct? 

 
Answer: The correct deadline is Monday, November 2, 2020. 
 

2. In light of the 20-page limit, are covers, a table of contents, and dividers to count towards said 
limit? 

 
Answer: No, covers, table of contents, and dividers will not be counted towards the 20-
page limit. 
 

3. In the 3.2 EVALUATION AND SELECTION PROCESS section of the RFP, #7 states "Existing contract 
with DWR for hydraulic modeling." Is this to be interpreted as an active contract, or that the 
applicant has previously provided these services to the DWR under contract? 

 
Answer: An active contract is not required for this work, but it is preferred.  If applicant 
does not have an active contract with DWR, please note previous contracts with DWR to 
perform similar tasks (facilitation, conceptual design, evaluation of project alternatives 
for potential hydraulic impacts).   


